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ROSEBUD COMMUNITY GARDEN 

Newsletter January 2024 

 

 

Welcome to 2024!  

We’re back into action already with several dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 9th January 10.15am: Meeting with Tara and Toby from Mornington Peninsula Shire. We are hoping 

that as many committee members as possible can attend this meeting. 

Wednesday 10th January 10am – 12.00: Eastbourne Primary School. We have committed to help them 

restore their vegetable garden as the teacher in charge is recovering from a back injury. We need lots of 

members to help with weeding garden beds, so if you can spare an hour or two, we would love to see you. 

Please let Jenni Lawry know if you can attend. (0409 692 098) 

Sunday 14th January 5-7pm: Drinks at the garden to usher in the new year. BYO drinks and nibbles. 

 

Other Items: 

Zucchinis: At this time of the year the zucchinis grow about a foot each day so please keep an eye on them if 

you can. Nobody wants the huge ones that are appearing in several beds at the moment. 

Weeds: The weeds are also growing like mad due to the rain and warmer weather. If everyone pulls out 20 

weeds each time they visit we might get on top of this problem.  

Compost Bins: The committee will be starting work on the compost area very soon so it will be important to 

follow the signs when adding garden waste to the bins. The whole area will need to be dismantled and 

rebuilt, requiring all of the bins to be emptied at some stage. 

Happy Gardening, Sandra Freeman 
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